
ROOS WIND FARM COMMUNITY BENEFIT FUND – Grants Awarded in 2014 

In its first year, the Roos Wind Farm Community Benefit Fund made grants totalling £36,000. 

The following organisations benefitted. 

Roos Memorial Institute received £5,000 towards a replacement floor. 

Halsham Church Hall was awarded £12,000 to enable essential repairs to be undertaken in 

2014. The refurbishment programme will ensure that the hall continues to be fit for purpose as 

a community venue. 

All Saint's Church, Roos secured £8,500 to lay modern water and electrical supplies to the 

building as part of a wider modernisation programme in 2014. 

Roos Playing Fields Association has been able to refurbish the pavilion window with a grant of 

£2,855 from the Roos Wind Farm Fund. 

Burton Pidsea Memorial Hall is undergoing a major refurbishment programme and received a 

grant of £12,000 from the Roos Fund in 2014.  

Roos Juniors Football Club has new training equipment thanks for a grant of £645 from the 

Roos Wind Farm Fund. Their players range in age from 4-11 years. 

 


